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MEDIA RELEASE
New inquiry into ACT Public Libraries
A new Committee inquiry into the future of ACT Public Libraries was announced in the Legislative Assembly today.
The Chair of the Standing Committee on Environment and Transport and City Services, Ms Suzanne Orr MLA, said “We look forward to hearing from as many people as possible about what is working well in ACT Public Libraries, and what can be improved.”

“The future of libraries is an important and evolving topic for communities and governments in the digital world”, Ms Orr said.  

“The Committee aims to make this inquiry accessible to a diverse range of Canberrans, both library members and non-members, so we can learn how libraries can engage with and provide services to different groups of people in the ACT.”

The Terms of Reference for the Inquiry are available on the Legislative Assembly website at: http://www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-committees/standing-committees-current-assembly/standing-committee-on-environment-and-transport-and-city-services/inquiry-into-act-libraries
Information about how to make a submission is available at: www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-committees/Getting-involved.

Submissions are open until 21 September 2018.  

The Committee is due to report in March 2019. 

STATEMENT ENDS. 
Thursday 2 August 2018

For further information please contact:
Committee Chair, Ms Suzanne Orr MLA on (02) 6205 1439
Committee Secretary, Brianna McGill, on (02) 6205 0124 or at LACommitteeETCS@parliament.act.gov.au

